
Mr. Bob Delay 

Orlando International Airport 
Airport Maintenance 
8648 Casa Verde Road 

Orlando, FL 32827 
407 825-2347 

September 29, 2015 

Hydrotek International, Inc. 
5055 Forsyth Commerce Road 
Orlando, FL 32807 

Dear Bob, 

I am writing this letter to express just how pleased we are with Hydrotek 
products. Over many years we had attempted to standardize the flush valves in our 
facilities with the products of one manufacturer- only to be disappointed time after time 
with the results. That is until we began to test, evaluate and use the Hydrotek flush 
valves. Now, after many years oftesting and evaluating Hydrotek products, we have 
standardized on Hydrotek .. 

Bob, not only have we been impressed with the actual performance of the 
Hydrotek flush valves, but also, we have experienced absolutely no problems with your 
flush valve. Additionally, we have found the product support from Hydrotek to be 
absolutely second to none. 

In addition to eliminating the aggravating and frustrating problems with other 
flush valves there is also the economic factors involved. We currently estimate that we 
have saved many thousands of dollars annually by switching to Hydrotek flush valves by 
( 1) eliminating the cost of diaphragm repair kits (and the contributing labor) due to 
Hydrotek's piston design, (2) eliminating the cost of man-hours to correct run-on 
conditions due to supply water debris and (3) eliminating the costly sensor eye 
replacements that we have experienced with other manufacturers' flush valves. 

To put it succinctly, we have absolutely no plans to switch from Hydrotek in the 
foreseeable future. 

Thank you again for your support and for introducing us to these superior 
products. 

--

Sin~ere at. ~ 
AI erreira 
Plumbing Supervisor 
Orlando International Airport 


